Dear Red Class Parents and Guardians,

This has been our first week altogether in Red Class and it has been wonderful.

The children have settled in well and their confidence is growing day by day. Friendships are forming
and they are keen to learn.

This week we have continued to focus on our class text ‘Here we are’ and have been thinking about
ways we can care for the world. We really enjoyed using the forest area to learn new skills and to re-
flect on our experiences.

Thank you for all of the work you are putting in at home, it is appreciated.

Reminders
Please make sure your child brings a coat to school as we spend a lot of time outside.

From the 28™ September, the children will be eating a hot school lunch. The menu was sent out on Par-
ent Mail on Wednesday. If you have any problems please do not hesitate to contact us.

Have a wonderful weekend,

Miss May and Mrs Brotherton

Please have a look at photos of our forest area.




